
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Wednesday 13th September 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We would like to invite you to find out more about our phonics programme ‘Read, Write Inc’ on Thursday 

28th September from 2.30pm – 3.10pm.  

 

We will share: 

 What is phonics? 

 How to say the sounds, 

 Key vocabulary, 

 How to support your child at home, 

 Expectations for learning by each half term. 

 

The meeting will be held in person at Norwood.  To help us to gauge the size of the room required for this 

meeting, please complete the reply slip below.  

 

Please could we ask that each family brings an electronic device with a QR code reader app to enable to 

sign each person in on arrival at the school office.  This will take you to a google form for you to complete 

names.  Mobile phones will need to be turned off before entering the school. 

 

The school office staff can help with any queries on arrival.  Thank you. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Mrs J. Cockerill    Mrs L. Blake   Mrs D. Reynolds 

Deputy Headteacher/ English Lead  Reception Teacher  Headteacher 

 

 

 

Read, Write Inc – Introductory Meeting for Reception Parents/Carers 

 

My child’s name _____________________________________________ 

 

I would like to request ______ seats at the meeting. (Please indicate the number required) 

 

 

Signed ______________________________________(Parent/Carer) 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

http://www.norwood-school.co.uk/

